From:

To:
Subject: FW: Rose and Crown
Date: 15 June 2020 14:48:57

Please see below

rrom: I

Sent: 15 June 2020 10:38
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: Rose and Crown

Dear Sir/Madam

| am writing in support of the Rose and Crown Cop Hill.

| understand that the licence is under review due to alledged inappropriate activity during the
current circumstances.

- has provided a take away service( like many other local businesses in the village) selling
beer, wine, tonics and even flour which other wise would have gone in the bin or down the
drain.. has provided an invaluable service to this part of the village to people who may other
wise have been unable to get supplies.. has tried to keep. business afloat.

. has done all of this with appropriate social distancing in place.

| have been to work every day through this pandemic as a key worker in school without any
special preferences in supermarkets etc. The take away service at the Rose and Crown has
meant that i havent had to queue for hours in supermarket queues to buy a well deserved bottle
of wine.

It has also meant that | didnt have to be in close proximity to many others having been in school
all day risking spreading/ contracting the virus.

In usual circumstances, the Rose and Crown is at the heart of the Upper Holme/ Cop Hill
Community and without it many people will be isolated and lonely.

| urge you to disregard the small minded opinions of a very small minority ( some of whom may
have a personal grudge) and consider the impact on the wider community.

Thank you for your consideration.

Yours faithfully






